
N E W S   R E L E A S E 

 
 

September 18, 2017         For immediate release. 

For more information, contact: Cheri Farris, email: cfarris@pphd.org, office: 308-262-2217  

 

 

“NDDP provided the framework I needed to succeed in losing 50+ pounds and keep it off for over 3 years. My 

coach was respectful, confidential, supportive, and knowledgeable. She encouraged us to be kinder to ourselves 

and recognize I needed to change my mental outlook about food. I actually ate more than before in the 

program! Logging my food, activity, and water was essential, as was weighing in. Setting small goals made 

them more attainable, which prompted me to keep going.” 
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          Paula, Panhandle NDPP Participant 

 

To learn more about the National Diabetes Prevention Program, visit the CDC’s website:  

www.cdc.gov/diabetes/prevention/index.html.  PPHD’s website www.pphd.org or contact Tabi Prochazka at 

tprochazka@pphd.org or 308-487-3600 ext 107. 

 

Panhandle Public Health District is working together to improve the health, safety and quality of life for all who 

live, learn, work and play in the Panhandle.  Our vision is that we are a healthier and safer Panhandle 

Community.     
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